Rhonda West

— _—
From: noreply@civicplus.com
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 10:07 AM
To: Alan Harrison; David Gonella; Debbie Cannon; Kevin Flynn; Louise Wallace-Richmond;
Sylvia Lindgren; Tim Lavery; Erin Jackson; Rhonda West

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

Mayor and Council

First Name Lisa

Last Name Nikmo

Address: Field not completed.

Return email address: _

Subject: Proposals for former city hall

Body Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to you about the proposals for the former city hall.

| am in favour of preserving the part of the building that has
historical value if it is financially feasible, but not if the financing
comes through the sale of some of the land that is part of the
lot the building sits on. | do not think selling land is a good
strategy and would prefer the whole parcel to be turned into a
park if the building is to be demolished. | have been a
downtown office worker and the picnic table off the side of the
former city hall was the only agreeable place to eat lunch in the
downtown area (perhaps because it was the only picnic table),
so | would strongly support the idea of turning the lot into a
parklet with trees and picnic tables. There is very little green
space in downtown Salmon Arm and | would love to see more,
especially if the mature trees on the one side of the lot remain.

Yours respectfully,

Lisa Nikmo
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